ST. MARY'S PARISH SCHOOL NEWSLETTER for September 23, 2019

The Mission of St. Mary's School is:

To Grow Disciples of Christ





the SOS request for many hands-on Saturday,

September 21 starting at 8:00 a.m. in the school yard—many hands needed for the fencing project with Tyler Flanders. Tyler's email is: **mailtyguy@gmail.com** and Tyler's phone number is: 208-997-8472.

Thank you.

Sunday, September 22nd from 3 to 4: Ice Cream Social for ALL families... Come and enjoy this time in the school yard. The ice cream is provided (you bring the toppings to share). All are welcome!

Still needed are buddy families for some of our new families. If you would like to be a buddy family, please let Sister Margaret know asap: sisterm@stmarysmoscow.com Thank you!

There will be a picture make-up day soon. As soon as we have a date, we will let you know.

SAFETY ENVIRONMENT WORKSHOP TRAINING (SEW): Parents, as you may be aware, volunteers who work with students are required by the Diocese of Boise to attend a Safety Environment Workshop. Sister Margaret will be giving such a workshop this coming Saturday, September 21, at 10:00 a.m. in the school. If you would like to receive this training, it is "free" and will last *no longer than two hours*. Please email Sister at: sisterm@stmarysmoscow.com or text her at 208-301-0293 to let her know you are planning on attending.

DATES to note:	This	Week	
----------------	------	------	--

Father Joe and Father Chase are out all week for a priest retreat in Boise. There will be **no Mass** on Wednesday, the 25th.

September 23--27: Fifth and Sixth Grades (which is the 8th Grade Graduating Class of 2022 and 2023) will be at the McCall Outdoor Science School (MOSS) through the 27th. They will be

immersed in nature while exploring the science of ecology there. St. Mary's has been part of this wonderful program since MOSS's beginning in 2001.

September 23: **Fourth Grade** (which is the 8th Grade Graduating Class of 2024) will be going to the *Jack O'Connor Museum*.

September 25th: Fourth Grade (which is the 8th Grade Graduating Class of 2024) will be going to Lewiston for Idaho History both to Hells Gate and the Museum.

September 25: Seventh and Eighth Grades (which is the 8th Grade Graduating Classes .;/) will be involved with the *Paradise Ridge Challenge Course*



Monday, September 23 Tuesday, September 24 Wednesday, September 25 Thursday, September 26 Friday, September 27 Quesadillas + cheese + meats Waffles + sausage Chicken + noodles Corn dogs BBQ meatballs over rice



How are you doing with the pledges for the October 11th "Sr. Inky Jog-a-thon"? Be sure to ask friends, neighbors, co-workers to sponsor your child(ren) per lap or flat pledge. Thank you all so much! The Coordinator for this event is Stacey Thornycroft; so please check with her if you have any questions. Call her at (208)-310-9122, or email her at insanepup@aol.com

Remember *any amount per pledge obtained* is great. The student with the MOST pledges will earn a special surprise, as well as the most laps run, and the one who brings in the most money. Was the "sample note" via email a help to you? This email note may be sent to family and friends at a distance requesting support of the Jog. We hope this "tool" will assist your family in obtaining pledges.

Please add the following Procedure to your Parent Handbook.

Policy dealing with head lice/nits

If a student is found with head lice/nits—s/he will need to go home immediately. After treatment, the child may return to school. However, the parent will need to come to school with the child to have the head checked by school personnel before school in order to be readmitted to class. If there are no nits the student may attend class. If there are nits, the parent will need to take the child home and continue the head lice treatment. The school office has some documents regarding head lice that may be helpful to the family.

Updated September 2019